
 

 
 
 
 
 
16th November 2017 

 
KS2 Roman Experience Friday 24th November 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To consolidate our work on The Romans we would like to take the children on a trip to various 
Roman sites in York. This would include the Walls, Yorkshire Museum, The Roman Baths Museum 
and the Undercroft in the Minster. The PTA has very kindly agreed to fund the trip, without this 
funding part of the trip would not be possible. 
 
The visit will take all day and the first class will leave school at 9.15am. We will return in time for 
home time. The children will need a packed lunch and water. If your child is entitled to a free school 
lunch, please inform the office in advance if you would like a packed lunch provided using the form 
below. 
 
We will be walking most of the day so please ensure your child has suitable shoes and comes 
prepared for the weather conditions on the day. 
 
As we already have your permission to take your child on local visits, we do not need you to fill out a 
reply slip. However, we very much appreciate parental help in accompanying the children on the 
visit. If you are available to help out please contact your child’s class teacher in person, via email or 
Bloomz. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
The KS2 team 
g.mastrelli@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
c.platts@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
z.clayton@parkgeoveprimary.co.uk 
a.land@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
l.bilton@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
 

 

 
KS2 Roman Experience Friday 24th November 

 
 
Name of child ……………………………………………………………..Class………………… 
 
I would like my child to be provided with a grab bag  (Only circle this if your child is entitled to a free 
school meal.      YES  
 
I will provide my child with a packed lunch  YES  
 
Signed ---------------------------------------------------------------(parent/carer) 

mailto:g.mastrelli@parkgroveprimary.co.uk
mailto:c.platts@parkgroveprimary.co.uk
mailto:z.clayton@parkgeoveprimary.co.uk
mailto:a.land@parkgroveprimary.co.uk
mailto:l.bilton@parkgroveprimary.co.uk

